Unofficial Minutes of the Gilsum Conservation Commission 05/01/2024

Gilsum Conservation Commission
Minutes from Meeting, Wednesday, May 1, 2024

Gilsum Public Library

Members in Attendance: Peter Granucci (Chair), Tia Kirkhart (Vice Chair), Jack Minich
(Secretary), James “Chip” Chapman, Andy Chapleau, Clem Lounder

Meeting Called to Order: 6:05 p.m.

Vice Chair Tia Kirkhart read the minutes from January 3, 2024 meeting. The minutes were
accepted with no changes.

Old Business:

Tia introduced a motion to re-approve the sending of $125 to Ashuelot River Local
Advisory Commission. Member James “Chip” Chapman seconded. Motion passed
unanimously.

New Business:
Chip introduced the topic of the Town of Gilsum Park Commission’s proposed
recreational improvements at the park near Town Hall. Chip stated that the Commission
may request funds for these improvements from the Conservation Commission.

Discussion followed.

Chip introduced the topic of the harvest due to occur on the Casagrande Conservation
Easement. Discussion followed.

Chip reminded the Conservation Commission that meeting minutes are to be submitted
within five business days of the meeting.

Meeting adjourned: 6:45 p.m.

Next meeting: Wednesday, June 5, 2023 at 6 p.m. at the Gilsum Public Library.



